
 

 

 

 

 

Bar Scholarship 2025/26 
 
 
The Bar Course Scholarship for September 2025 
- Applications will open on Monday 13 January 2025 
and will close Monday 10 March 2025 
Northumbria Law School is seeking to attract the highest calibre of students to its Bar 
Course programmes.  Our aim is to encourage access and enable capable and motivated 
students to enter the legal profession. In furtherance of this aim, Northumbria Law 
School is pleased to offer five Bar Course Scholarships. 

For September 2025, three holders of a Bar Course Scholarship will enjoy a full 
waiver of the fees for the Bar Course (subject to the terms and conditions stated 
below).  An additional two scholars will receive a £5,000 discount off the tuition fee. 

The Bar Course Scholarships are awarded on merit alone and are assessed against clear 
criteria.  Scholarship applications require a written application form and those 
shortlisted will subsequently be invited to attend an interview with the scholarship 
panel.  For further details see the application and selection process below. 

Applications will open on Monday 13 January 2025 and will close Monday 10 
March 2025. 

 


